
Dear EYFS, 
 
I hope you and your family are well.  This week we welcomed 
some of the children in EYFS back to school.  We talked lots 
about how some of our children are in different groups at 
school and some are still at home.  We also talked about how 
even though we might not be able to see our friends, they are 
still there and we are all still part of EYFS Class.  We started 
to make our class paperchain.  I’ve added the template to the 
end of this letter.  Why don’t you colour your own, take a 
photo and send it to eyfs@new-swann.leics.sch.uk and we can 
add it to the paperchain at school.  

 
Next week is Dough Disco week!  Why don’t you make your own 
playdough at home, find some great music and make your own 
Dough Disco.  Here’s a link to give you some ideas 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zJQ2CaA7E50 
 
Throughout June, we are completing 30 Days 
Wild!  Each day there is a Random Act of 

Wildness to complete.  Follow the link to find out more 
https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/sites/default/files/2020-
04/RAW_CARD_SCHOOLS_ALL_HR_UPDATED%5B1%5D.pdf  
 
Here are the Random Acts of Wildness that we will be completing 
this week.  Why don’t you have a go too! 
Monday 8th June - Snap a blue photo (what blue things can you find outside?) 
Tuesday 9th June – Identify a wildflower (you could search online to find out what 
it is.) 
Wednesday 10th June – Read a wild book (find a book about a wild creature.)  
Thursday 11th June – Picnic with the birds (prepare a bird feast with seeds and 
fruit.) 
Friday 12th June – Create a work of art (use natural objects to create a picture.) 
Saturday 13th June – Watch a wild webcam (there are lots of live webcams of 
wildlife you could try. Try these on the Wildlife Trust’s website 
https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/webcams). 
Sunday 14th June – Search for mini wildness (Look for lichen, moss or tiny plants 
growing in between paving stones.) 
 
Remember if you have run out of books to read, you could try Oxford Owl.  Here is 
the link https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/.  If you want to use it – click on the tab at 
the top which says “My class login” and then enter our EYFS login details (an adult 
can help you).  
Our class login is:  
Username: nseyfs  
Password: owls 
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There are new activity plans on the EYFS Home Learning page for Maths and 
Phonics this week.  Remember, Pop is always excited to see writing from EYFS and 
he loves to give out Pop Stars!  Remember, if you have any questions about your 
home learning, your grown-ups can email EYFS@new-swann.leics.sch.uk. I am always 
here to help and give suggestions. 
 
Keep smiling, have a super week and speak to you soon! 
 

Miss Wilman 😊 
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